
SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR CHURCH BUILDING USAGE AT ALL SAINTS LUTHERAN CHURCH 

 

All groups should follow the guidelines below to best prevent the spread of illness. We ask that if you 

need assistance with any of these procedures, you contact church administration (council members) 

to determine adjustments. Council members contact information can be obtained from the church 

secretary. 

Please be aware that we are following current county heath guidelines. Some of these procedures 

may change should those guidelines change. We reserve the right to refuse entrance by groups if 

these procedures are not followed. Our church body has many older and vulnerable members, We err 

on the side of caution to keep everyone healthy. 

 

1)  Prior to any meeting or gathering, wipe down any and all surfaces you may or think you may be 

touching. We hope to continue having wipes available for use, but as a group, you should bring some 

just in case our supply is low. 

2) No shared food or drink will be permitted at this time.  Individual food and drinks are fine. 

3) A mask is required for everyone. Gloves are optional. 

5) We fully recommend the six-foot social distance protocol.  Our fellowship area is 639 square 

feet.  Our sanctuary is 972 square feet. Using the guidelines established, that allows for 1y people to 

safely accommodate the fellowship area and 17 people to use the sanctuary area. Please follow these 

occupancy guidelines. 

6) Please do NOT use the drinking fountain.  

7) Take attendance of those attending your gathering and leave in the church office. If the office is 

closed, please leave on the table when you leave. Provide contact information for at least one person in 

the group, in case we need to reach out to the group. 

8) Wipe down all surfaces used, including the bathrooms and door handles of the front door, 

before and after use. 

 

We want to be as welcoming as possible.  Please understand that we do not have an on-staff janitor, 

but rely on the goodness of one person to maintain the cleanliness of our building. Your assistance in 

cleaning before and after will help us keep you and others safe during this time. Thank you for your 

help. 


